
Jonathan Srour Captures ABFAS’ Michael Stone Award 

Jonathan Srour (’17) received the 2017 Michael Stone Outstanding Professional 
Conduct Award at the annual meeting of the American Board of Foot and Ankle 
Surgeons (ABFAS) in Las Vegas. ABFAS presents this award annually to one fourth-year 
student from each of the nine podiatric schools. A letter supporting his candidacy 
stated that “Mr. Srour was universally lauded for his professionalism, application of 
didactic knowledge and thorough integration of all aspects of his clinical training into 
the management of his patients.” 

     While at the ABFAS meeting in Las Vegas, NYCPM held a dinner attended by both 
students and alumni. Michael J. Trepal, DPM, VP and Academic Dean, and Lisa Lee, 
Dean of Student Services and Enrollment, addressed them about supporting the 
College, not just monetarily, but also through mentorship as well as via our upcoming 
Alumni Gala on October 28th.
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Jonathan Srour receives the 2017 Michael Stone Outstanding Professional Conduct Award from  
Mindy Benton, President, ABFAS. Michael J. Trepal, DPM, VP and Academic Dean is to the left.
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